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From: Southern <Southern@dlgrma.qld.gov.au>
Sent: Thursday, 6 May 2021 2:48 PM
To: Exemptions
Subject: Local Government Division Response - Joint Procurement Process - E21/65763

Dear Mr Channing 
 
Thank you for your letter of 21 April 2021 about an application from the Toowoomba Regional Council and Western 
Downs Regional Council seeking authorisation to engage in a joint procurement process. The process includes the 
preparation and advertisement of tender documents for waste and recyclables collection services, and bulk haulage 
and processing services. 
 
At this stage, the Department of State Development, Infrastructure, Local Government and Planning (the 
department) does not have any specific comment but would appreciate being kept informed of the progress of the 
application.  
 
As such, it would be appreciated if you could forward any future information to info@dsdilgp.qld.gov.au. 
 
However, should you have any specific queries of the department, I have asked for Mr Damon Meadows, Principal 
Regional Advisor (Southern), Strategy and Service Delivery in the department to assist you. You may wish to contact 
Mr Meadows  or by email at . 
 
Thank you for taking the time to write to the department. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Strategy and Service Delivery Local Government Division 
Department of State Development,  
Infrastructure, Local Government and Planning  
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 




